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Newsletter 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

This week Jo Flower, from Plymouth CAST, completed a Teaching and 
Learning Review across the school.  She looked at the progress that 
children were making and observed teaching in every classroom.   Jo was 
very complimentary about the quality of teaching at the school and the 
positive attitudes and pride the children showed in their work.   
  
I am pleased to advise that we have appointed Daisy Kershaw and Stacey 
Duke to work in Reception and Year 1 respectively.  Jo Jaremi has been 
promoted to a Higher Level Teaching Assistant and, much to the delight of 
the children, will be working across the classrooms from Reception to  
Year 6.   
 

 Mrs Harding 

 

 
 

Head Teacher’s News 

 Head Teacher: Mrs. Amelia Harding 

Upcoming  

24th March-School-led 

Mass at Church of the 
Assumption 10.30a.m. 

27th March-Learning 

assembly led by 
Year 1 - 9.00 a.m. 

27th – 29th March – 
Book Fair 

29th March–Sex and 
Relationship Education 

workshop for parents 

2.30p.m. and 
5.30p.m. (Information 

for parents prior to 
Sex and Relationship 

Education week) 

 

Attendance 

The week ending 15th March, Class 3 topped the table with 96.7%. Our school 
average was 94.9%.  
 
If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence and every other day 
thereafter. As part of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact you. If we 
cannot speak with you we ask South West Family Values to call at your address 
to ensure that you are all safe and well. 
 
We do require evidence of all medical appointments.  
 
If you bring your child in to school outside of the registration periods 
you MUST come to the office to sign them in to school. 
 
 

 
  
Dear God  
 

Thank you for 

showing us the way to 
love 

and giving us 
opportunities to give,  

to take second place,  
to accept people as 

they are, 

to forgive them when 
they annoy us,  

and look for their 
needs before our 

own.   

 
Amen  
 

 
 

PTA 
29th March - Mother’s 
Day event  



  

CLUB DAY / TIME  CLUB DAY / TIME 

Jo’s Dance Divas 
KS2 

 

Monday 
3.15 – 4.15 

£1 per session  

 Premier Sports 
Fitness and music 

Yr R-6  

Thursday  
8.00 – 8.45 am 
£12 for term 

Acting Up Club 
Mrs Corline 

Yr 2-6 
 

Tuesday 
3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 
£3.50 per session 

 Premier Sports 
High 5 Netball 

KS2 
Yr 3-6 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

£12 for term 

Mustard Seeds 
Mrs Quinn 

KS2 

Wednesday lunchtime 
KS2 

 

 TUFC 
Football Club  

Yr R-6 

Friday  
3.15 - 4.15 pm 
£3 per session 

Civic Award  
Mrs Davenport 

Class 6 

 
Wednesday 
 lunchtime 

 

 Choir club 
KS2 

Mrs Tullier 

Friday 
Lunchtime 

Premier Sports 
Gymnastics 

Yr 1-6 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

£12 for term 

   

 
 

School Photographs 
Please ensure that orders for school class photographs are returned to the office by 
Wednesday 27th March. Orders received after this date will have to be sent to Tempest 
and will incur an additional charge. Thank you. 
 
 

Open Days 
Torquay Boys Grammar School are holding an Open Week for children in years 4 and 5 
from the 1st -5th April. Tours are at 9.30 a.m. and 2.00 p.m. Further information can be 
obtained by emailing enquiries@tbgs.torbay.sch.uk  

 
 

Donated Books 
A huge thank you to Marie Box (parent) who has donated a large bag of lovely books 
in ‘as new’ condition, for our library. If anyone has any books, in good condition, which 
they would like to donate please bring them in to the office. 
 
 

Premier Sports Easter Camps 
Premier Sports are running Easter Camps at various schools in the area, including our 
own school. The children will take part in sports and arts activities. All staff are fully 
insured, DBS checked and hold emergency first aid certificates.  
To find out more information visit camps.premier-education.com or call 01953 499040  

Other News and Information 

 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 
   

Clubs  
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel:    01803 613095    Email:  admin@olota.uk    Website:  ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding  

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline, Kate Davenport 
Named Governor for Child Protection: Rachel Nolan 

 

 

Star Pupil 
 
Year R Olivija 
Year 1 Grace 
Year 2 Aleks 
Year 3 Sean C 
Year 4 Lena 
Year 5 Preston 

Year 6 Caitlyn 

 Star Writer 
 
Year R Layla 
Year 1 William 
Year 2 Evie 
Year 3 Sean T 
Year 4 Esmee 
Year 5 Bella 
Year 6 George  
 

  Star 
Mathematicians  

 
Year R George N 
Year 1 Luke 
Year 2 Edward 
Year 3 Caoimhe 
Year 4 Julia 
Year 5 Oliver 
Year 6 Oliver H 
 

Handwriting                       
Champion 

Year R Alfie 
Year 1 Olivia 
Year 2 Angelia 
Year 3 Scarlett 
Year 4 Jack 
Year 5 Lexi W 
Year 6 Aaricia 

mailto:admin@olota.uk

